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Surrey Scouts County First Response Trainers 
Development Programme

Are you
· A qualified First Aid Trainer, or
· An experienced First Aider who would like to pass on your skills to others, or
· Just passionate about First Aid 
Then we would be interested to hear from you as we are looking to recruit and train new County First Response Trainers.
Whilst previous experience and qualifications are ideal, they are not essential as we will offer the necessary training and support. What is required is enthusiasm for the subject and the ability to pass this onto others.
We are holding an initial open evening on:
Thursday 20th July 2023* at 19.30 located at 1st Claygate Scout HQ (Oaken Lane, Claygate, Esher, KT10 0RQ) – where there will be a chance to meet the team, find out about the programme, share some ideas & resources, and then draw up a development plan for those who want to take this opportunity forward.
To submit you expression of interest please complete the link below:
https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CFAD
Whilst we would love to meet any prospective trainers on the night, if you can’t make it don’t worry, we can still work with you – it may just take a bit longer. (Please still sign up)
(Please note that whilst all new First Response Trainers are now managed by the County, they are still very welcome to prioritise their work in their home District.)
If you would like more information or to discuss this further, then please feel free to contact:
martin.david@surrey-scouts.org.uk or brian.murphy@surrey-scouts.org.uk 
(* Please note that this is a revised date from earlier adverts)
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